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Administrative Protocols for NH Medicaid During State of Emergency  

  
The Administrative Protocols posted on the DHHS website, under Medicaid COVID-19 Special 
Notices https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/ombp/medicaid/covid19.htm, describes the administrative protocols 
for New Hampshire Medicaid’s Fee-for-Service (FFS) program and its three Managed Care 
Organizations (MCO) during the COVID-19 State of Emergency. The protocols apply to Medicaid 
covered services rendered by NH Medicaid providers participating with FFS and/or one or more of 
the MCOs, and other providers authorized through Executive Order #15.  Unless otherwise 
prescribed in the Governor’s Executive Orders, these protocols begin immediately and shall remain 
in effect until rescinded, or until the State of Emergency is terminated by New Hampshire’s 
Governor, whichever happens first. 
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/xerox.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=68e7bc8e24a9dfbeec8055a94&id=63733b7999&e=54b6548aab__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!BR0h_xihK1aiPoVADaj7RBedMsVsaIQNRE4RGySxj9W8CFRO4nZpm9ErRBFVuGBMwF_--U0$

